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To begin with, it is my pleasure to join this meaningful trip organized by the HKU 

Project Mingde Committee along with 19 outstanding HKU students from various 

disciplines including medicine, engineering, etc. I am very thankful towards the two 

student PIC Andy Chan and Vicky Tse who had tried their very best in utilizing their 

experience and skills to give us the best experience and made sure everything went 

well. 

 

The first-hand experience of visiting the teachers’ dormitory which is still under 

construction is especially precious to me as an engineering student. I got to help in 

checking the dimensions of the structure which helped me better understand what I 

will be doing for my future career. What’s more, it helped me to know more about 

project Mingde by visiting a few more HKU sponsored buildings. 

 

It is very meaningful to teach the young children. Though they were very noisy in the 

morning when we were still in bed, they were very cute and attentive when we were 

teaching them about Maths and fold papers and telling them stories. It was exciting 

to see how active they were during the Maths competition as I like Maths very much 

as well. 

 

All in all, this trip is a worthy one: not only can one gain experience, but also, and 

more importantly, we get to spread our love. I will definitely encourage others to join 

this trip. 


